
Dear Parents, 

I hope your family is well and that everyone is safe. Below are a few suggestions to help your child 
during this time. 

 

Reading: 

I would have your child read thirty minutes a day. Make sure they enjoy what they’re reading. If you 
have time, reading out loud to your child is also beneficial. 

Writing: 

Encourage your child to journal every day. This is a crazy time in history. It would be really cool to look 
back in twenty years and have a written reflection of what time was like. 

Math: 

Practice multiplication and division with flash cards. You can also go to khanacademy.org and click on 5th 
grade math to study and practice your skills. 

Social Studies: 

Keep up on current events by watching CNN 10. Keep a journal of what’s going on each day. 

Religion: 

Write a paper on what you’ve had to sacrifice during the Coronavirus crisis. What do you think Jesus 
would want you to learn going through this experience? What is really important? Has this experience 
changed your views on anything? If so, how? 

 

Please know that you all are in my prayers. Hopefully, I’ll see you soon. 

 

Peace, 

 

Mr. Flanagan 

 


